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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRTORY OF DELHI 
HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001 

No. F6/DFS/MS/BNQT/SZ/2022/\oS Dated:2 |6 |202 
To. 

The Owner/Occupier. 
A-1 Banquets located at A-1, 
Naraina Industrial Area, Phase-I, New Delhi- 110028 

Sub.:- Regarding issuance of FSC to Banquet Hall for ground floor, mezzanine floor & I" floor 

in respect of M/s. A-1 Banquets located at A-1, Naraina Industrial Area. Phase-1, New 

Delhi- 110028 

Sir. 
This has a reference to the MHA Online Portal Id 2022053011636, dated 30.05.2022, on 

the subject cited above. In this connection, this is to inform you that the aforesaid Banquet Hall 

has been issued FSC by this department vide letter No. F.6/DFS/MS/BNQT/2019/SZ/1934 dated 

10.10.2019 for ground floor only. Now, the Banquet Hall was re- inspected by the officers 

concened of this department on 17.06.2022 in presence of Miss Nisha, Manager and found that 

the owner is running banquet hall at ground, first and second floor and this department has 

already requested to submit an appropriate set of sanctioned/approved building plans vide letter 

No. F6/DFS/MS/2022/BNQT/69, dated 20.05.2022 (Copy enclosed). 

Keeping in view of above. you are requested to comply with the above said letter for 

further consideration in the matter. 

Yours fathfully 

Argara 
Director 

Delhi Fire Service 

M 
Dy. Health Officer, Karol Bagh Zone, Karol Bagh, New Delhi for infórmatfon ànd take 

Copy to:- 

necessary action being licensing authority. 



Frequent hand sanitization-wearing face mask-keep physical distance to prevent Covid-19 
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEWDELHI-110001 

No. F6/DFS/AMS/2022 BN&T|69 Dated: o /05/2022 

To, 
M/s A1 Banquets, 
Premises No. A1, Naraina Industrial Area, 
Phase 1, Block -A, Naraina, 
New Delhi 110028. 

Sub- Clearance of building plans in rlo Ms A1 Banquets at premises No. A1, 
Naraina Industrial Area, Phase-1, Block-A, Naraina, New Delhi -110028. 

Sir, 
This has a reference to the online application ID-2022040705893 dated 

08.04.2022. The matter was examined and observed that earlier this department 
had issued FSC to the aforesaid premises for ground floor only vide letter No. 
F.6/DFS/MS/BNQT/2019/SZ/1934 dated 10.10.2019, whereas, the recent proposal, 
as submitted by you through MHA Portal is for banquet at Ground, mezzanine and 
first floor. But, the building plans, as submitted by you, are not appropriate for the 
purpose of scrutiny from fire safety point of view. 

Therefore, you are requested to submit appropriate set of an 

sanctioned/approved building plans of said Building i.e. site/layout plans, all floor 
plans, section, elevation and terrace plan, duly marked with fire safety arrangement 
as stipulated in UBBL-2016/NBC-V, 2016 on 1:100 scale. If sanctioned/approved 

plans are not available, submit building plans through building sanctioning/licensing 

authority for further consideration in the matter. 

Yours faithfully 

(Dr. S.K. Tomar) 
Dy. Chief Fire Officer 

Ph, 011-23412025 
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